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PTO
The Round Elementary PTO plays a vital role in the education of our students.  We feel
extremely fortunate to have a caring, energetic group of parents that volunteer their time and
efforts to give our students the best experience possible.  It is an exciting time to be a
volunteer in the school.  Please consider volunteering for the PTO.  The next meeting is on
Wednesday, February 7th at 4:00 pm in person or via Google Meet:
https://meet.google.com/vvb-tyqt-wiq?authuser=0&hs=122 We hope to see you there!

This is just a friendly reminder from your District School Nurse, as we
enter the cold and flu season, please be considerate of our District
Policies on preventing communicable diseases/viruses.   When a fever is
present, the virus is at its most contagious state.  Please be mindful,
before sending your child to school, they must be fever free for 24 hours
without Tylenol or Motrin. They should NOT have vomited, nor had
diarrhea for 24 hrs.  This is to help prevent the illness from being spread
among other children.

It is very important that all over the counter medications are given to the office staff to
ensure the safety of our students.

Looking to Support Your Reader at Home!

Check out these videos from

Teachers College Reading and

Writing Project!

Kindergarten-2nd Grades-some tips for
supporting your child to complete their reading
homework independently: How to Help Your Child
finish their reading homework

3rd-5th Grades-tips for talking to your child about
their reading in ways that reinforce
comprehension, while preventing the parent from
becoming the teacher: How to Have Natural
Conversations with Your Kids about Books
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Safety in the Parking Lot!

Many times at Pick-Up parents are parked in the “kiss and go” lane.  Please park in an

available parking spot or on the grass when possible.  It is very hard to keep our students

safe when cars are trying to pass those parked in the “kiss and go” lane.

Please remember to save the parking spaces labeled ‘handicapped’ for those with the

appropriate legal designation. Thank you for your on going support and cooperation.
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Around the Round

Our
LEGO

Wall
is

Awesome!
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The first grade “in house”
animal encounter was Amazing!
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We Need Your Help to earn money
for our school programs.

Please bring your recyclable papers to our
Green & Yellow Paper Retriever® Bin.

ACCEPTED ITEMS: ITEMS NOT ACCEPTED:

● Newspaper ●  NO Cardboard

● Magazines ●  NO Cereal/Soda Cartons

● Shopping Catalogs ●  NO Food wrap/containers

● Mail ● NO Tissue Products

● School Papers ●  NO Phone Books

● Office Papers ●  NO Plastic

● Envelopes ●  NO Glass
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